From: Millar, Chris

To: "Vince Damelio"

Cc: Making Our Mark

Subject: RE: quick call

Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:36:00 AM
Hi Vince,

| just want to let you know | did receive your submission and it will be included in our
reporting that we are working on.

We received many comments up to the deadline an are focused on reviewing and
considering what has been provided by all.

We continue to work on a report expected for March 9, 2022 PEDC.

Sincerely,
Chris

From: Vince Damelio <riverviewhomesniagara@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 9:13 AM

To: Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca>

Subject: Re: quick call

Chris,
Are you able to give me a call when you get a chance.
Thanks,

Vince D’ Amelio

President

Riverview Homes Niagara LTD
905-651-2926
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From: Millar, Chris

To: "Vince Damelio”

Cc: Making Our Mark; Heyworth, David
Subject: RE: Vince D’Amelio contact information
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:32:00 PM
Hi Vince,

Thank you for your inquiry.
As mentioned, Regional staff's recommendations are available for comment until
February 7, 2022.

Please see the report at the following link (PDS 41-2021) to help provide information
about the review process and the recommended locations.

https://www.niagarareqgion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-

2021 .aspx

You will find much more information about the Region’s new OP with the information
and various links available on the following site as well.

https://www.niagarareqgion.ca/official-plan/

Sincerely,
Chris

From: Vince Damelio <riverviewhomesniagara@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 9:54 AM

To: Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca>

Subject: Re: Vince D’Amelio contact information

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region

email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Chris,

Can you please give me a call at_

Thanks,

Vince D’ Amelio
President
Riverview Homes Niagara LTD.
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